Dear Senator,

| appreciate the leadership you have provided in respect to the Water
Resources Reform & Development Act (H.R. 3080, WRRDA) as part of
the Federal Transportation Bill; as it relates to the dredging project at
our Port Everglades. Thank you for all you've done, and continue to
do, in gathering bi-partisan support, which will allow our Port to
continue competing in markets that affect our future global economy.

Respectfully,

John Allan

General Manager

Hilton Fort Lauderdale Beach Resort

KRISTEN TERSCH | Executive Assistant
to John Allan, General Manager
Tamas Vago, Director of Operations

HILTON FORT LAUDERDALE BEACH RESORT

t: +1 954 414 2602 | f: +1 954 414 2601

505 North Fort Lauderdale Beach Boulevard | Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304 | USA
fortlauderdalebeachresort.hilton.com | facebook.com/HiltonFLLBeach | twitter.com/H
iltonFLLBeach



